
   

 

 

Change Service Requested 

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Community 

155 County Road 24 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

 

January 2018 Newsletter 

Vol. 10 Issue 1 

2018 – A New Year, A New Look for HNOJ 

Written by Michelle Hudlow, Dir. of IT and Communications 
 

We are very excited to announce that Holy Name of Jesus 
has a new logo and new color theme. Starting Jan. 1, 2018, 
with this newsletter, all of HNOJ’s digital and print 
communications are sporting a refreshed look. 
Determining the need to update the logo and the 
subsequent process has been a yearlong endeavor by the 
communications committee and a group of HNOJ staff. 
 

Why did we change the logo? 
 

Good question. Let me take you through a short exercise 
that sums up this process. 
 

If I were talking with you and your family in person right now 
I would ask you: 
 

In one word, how would you describe Holy Name of Jesus 
to a friend who has not attended HNOJ? 
 

Take a moment now to think of this word…. 10, 9, 8, 7, 6, 5, 
4, 3, 2, 1… ready? When you are ready continue reading. 
 

Was one of your words listed in the next column? These 
words are how dozens of people have commonly described 
HNOJ to me – in one word - over the last year.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Now, look at the branding on a pre-January 1 
bulletin or newsletter - or to the 
right. 
 

Does this branding represent who HNOJ is today? Refer 
back to your word, and the words above. 
When several groups of parishioners, of all 
ages, were asked this same question, and 
they all strongly agreed that the current 
branding does not accurately represent 
HNOJ today. One person even said of our current logo and 
colors “low key, taking it easy.” Holy Name of Jesus is the 
sum of all of you – the parishioners – who are an energetic, 

(Continued on page 4) 
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How Can We Help? 

Anointing/Emergency 

In case of a sudden pastoral emergency (such as urgent 
anointing or death) contact the after-hours clergy 
emergency line at 763-233-0259. 
 

For a complete staff listing with emails, position and phone 
numbers, go to http://www.hnoj.org/staff.  

Parish Prayer Line 
 

Pastoral Council Chairperson 

 

Parish Phone .......................... ….763-473-7901 

Parish Fax ................................ ….763-745-3488 

Parish Hours 

 Monday-Friday .................. 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

School Phone ......................... ….763-473-3675 
 

Parish Staff 

Pastor 

    Fr. Steve Ulrick ........................... 763-745-3493 

Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Bryce Evans .......................... 763-745-3491 

Deacon 

 Mr. Dennis Hanson ..................... 763-233-0242 

Parish Administrator 

 Carol Bishop ........................ ……...763-745-3480 

Director of Liturgy 

 Nate Reinhardt ........................... 763-746-8194 

Director of Music 

 Judy Hodgson............................. 763-745-3490  

Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation  

(3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 

 Theresa Reichert  ....................... 763-745-3483 

Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Ashley Cermak ........................... 763-233-0251 

Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Kory LaCroix  .............................. 763-746-8190 

Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation 

 Chris Kostelc .............................. 763-745-3489  

Room Scheduling 

 Barbara Seliski ........................... 763-745-3486 

Bulletin/Website 

 Michelle Hudlow ......................... 763-233-0250 

Cemetery/Sexton 

 Steve Ricker ............................... 952-475-0228 
 

School Staff 

Principal  

 Martha Laurent ........................... 763-473-3675 

Administrative Assistant  

 Carla Durand .................. 763-473-3675 vm150 

Weekdays .............................. 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ..................................... 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday ...................................... 5 p.m. 

Sunday ..................... 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday.………….....................5:30 p.m. 

 
Mass Schedule 

Nursery 

Available on Sundays at 8:30 and 10:30 a.m.  

 
Connect With US 

facebook.com/hnojwayzata 

 

www.hnoj.org 

The Immaculate Conception of the  
Blessed Virgin Mary 

December 8   
The Nativity of the Lord 

December 25 

                  Holy Days of Obligation 

Holy Name of Jesus is to be a community of  

21st Century Disciples 

 
Parish Mission and Vision 
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Pray for the Recently Deceased of Our Community: 

 
Sacraments 

Reconciliation:   

Saturday 8:30 a.m. or any time by request.  
The Confessional is located in the Adoration 
Chapel. 
 

Pastoral Care/Anointing of the Sick: 

Anointing and Holy Communion for the sick and 
homebound are readily available. To arrange, 
please contact Fr. Evans at 763-745-3491.  
 

Baptism:   

Please call the parish office at 763-473-7901 to 
schedule a Baptism. Parents are required to come 
for a Baptismal Preparation class, which is usually 
held on Mondays at 6:30 p.m. Check our website for 
upcoming classes and start times. 
 

Marriage:   

Please call the parish office to make arrangements 
six months in advance of the proposed date. 

 

Mass Intentions 

If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call 
Michele Schatz in the parish office at 763-473-7901. If you want a 
special date, please call a minimum of six months in advance.  

Monday, Jan. 1 

 9:30 a.m. The Gostomski Family 

Tuesday, Jan. 2 

 6:45 a.m. Thomas Sy 

Wednesday, Jan. 3 

 6:45 a.m. †Charles Julius 

 9 a.m. †Joseph & Margaret Heit 

Thursday, Jan. 4  
 6:45 a.m. †Stewart Jacques 

Friday, Jan. 5 

 6:45 a.m. †Jacques Lanxat 

Saturday, Jan. 6 

 8 a.m. †Daniel Bennis 

    5 p.m. For the Parish 

Sunday, Jan. 7 

 8:30 a.m. †Ray Jacques 

 10:30 a.m. †Judy Walcher 

 5:30 p.m. †Omer Pierre-Louis 

Monday, Jan. 8 

 6:45 a.m. Patrick Habib  

Tuesday,  Jan. 9  

 6:45 a.m. †James Christopher 

 Petty 

Wednesday, Jan. 10 

 6:45 a.m. †Bob & Ella Monahan 

 9 a.m. †Martha Bishop 

Thursday, Jan. 11 

 6:45 a.m. †Sarah McAninch 

Friday,  Jan. 12 

 6:45 a.m. †Katie Ayd 

Saturday,  Jan. 13 

 8 a.m. †Katherine Taylor 

 5 p.m. Jeffreine Habib 

Sunday,  Jan. 14 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. †Eliane Sy 

 5:30 p.m. †Frank Buysse 

Monday,  Jan. 15 

 6:45 a.m. †Michael Engels 

Tuesday,  Jan. 16 

 6:45 a.m. †Richard Merz 

 

 

Wednesday, Jan. 17 

 6:45 a.m. †Thomas Pfaffl 

 9 a.m. †Alex & Genevieve Kruch 

Thursday,  Jan. 18 

 6:45 a.m. †Mary Leuer 

Friday, Jan. 19  

 6:45 a.m. †Joseph Eidenschink 

Saturday,  Jan. 20 

 8 a.m. †Jim Holterman 

 5 p.m. Ruben Habib 

Sunday, Jan. 21 

 8 a.m. †Mac & Diddy McCarney 

 10:30 a.m. †Dennis Kish 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Jan. 22 

 6:45 a.m. †Danny O’Brien 

Tuesday, Jan. 23 

 6:45 a.m. †Fred Winter 

Wednesday,  Jan. 24 

 6:45 a.m. †Christopher Beckman 

 9 a.m. †Carl Niemi 

Thursday,  Jan. 25 

 6:45 a.m.  †Phyllis Killoren 

Friday, Jan. 26  

 6:45 a.m. †Sarah McAninch 

Saturday,  Jan. 27 

 8 a.m. †Charles Julius 

 5 p.m. †Mary Leuer 

Sunday, Jan. 28 

 8:30 a.m. †Aubie & Betty Theis 

 10:30 a.m. †James Stukel 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Jan. 29 

 6:45 a.m. †Richard Carlson  

Tuesday,  Jan. 30  

 6:45 a.m. Ellie Holden 

Wednesday, Jan. 31 

 6:45 a.m. †Katherine Sayer 

 9 a.m. Catherine Gostomski 

 
Baptisms 

 
Rest In Peace 

September 4, 2017 
 

Ronak Lawrence David Craig 
Son of Nathan and Joanne 

 
November 5, 2017 

 

Riley Marie Mitchell 
Daughter of Thomas and Katherine 

 
November 19, 2017 

 

Emily Kathleen Bangasser 
Daughter of Michael and Nicole 

 
Mary Esther Bellanger 

Daughter of Daniel and Hannah 
 

Scarlett Ann Cooper-Nowak  
daughter of Austin and Lauren 

 
Kennedy Katherine Hoffmann  

Daughter of Adam and Katherine 
 

Ruby Katherine Ranallo 
Daughter of Ryan and Jennifer 

 
November 26, 2017 

 

Mila Joy Beal 
Daughter of David and Kathryn 

 
Hailey Jo Hosfield 

Daughter of Michael and Ashley 
 

Joslyn Lee Putz 
Daughter of Brent and Tara 

 
John Skjelbostad  

Son of Nicholas and Anne 
 

Harrison Michael Wolfarth 
Son of Jonathan and Cora 

Alice R. Machulda 
November 1, 2017 

 
Joe Pupkes 

November 4, 2017 
 

Lucille 

(Mueffelman) 
Urdesich 

November 9, 2017 
 

Josephine Eldridge 
November 18, 2017 

Helen Dillon 
November 20, 2017 

 
Bill Kummet 

November 22, 2017 
 

William C. Ploehn 

November 28, 2017 
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Parish News 

welcoming and supportive community. Our publications 
should reflect who we are in our marketing and 
communications. 
  

About HNOJ’s New Logo and Color Palette 
 

Holy Name of Jesus worked with a local company, 
Fuzzy Duck, to design the new 
logo. Do you recognize the 
shape of the logo? The iconic 
cross tower is at the entrance 
to our church. This part of the 
image is immediately 
recognizable to anyone driving 
up to the building. The cross 
quickly communicates that we follow Jesus. 
 

The waves under the image are fluid and versatile, 
allowing it to support the mission and vision of Holy 
Name of Jesus, as well as the goals of many ministries. 
To someone who lives in the area, the waves might 
represent the familiar water of Holy Name Lake. Water 
also symbolizes the Sacrament of Baptism. The waves 
also represent the flowing of the Holy Spirit into and 
through us. 
 

The vibrant blue color often invokes a relaxed mood, 
but also is welcoming and open. However,  the logo 
looks very nice in black and white as well. We can 
also change the color for specific advertising, such as 
to gold and orange for Fall Festival, purple for lent, 
etc.  But for everyday communications and 
advertising, it would stay the two-toned blue.  
 

The colors intentionally coordinate with the schools 
branding.  During the decision making process, 
people often were drawn to the school colors. 
Synchronized colors will benefit joint advertising 
materials. 

 
Frequently asked questions: 
 

How often do we change our logo? 
Looking at the bulletin archives, 
the bulletins in 1989 used a 
drawn image of the building on 
the cover. In 1998 it looks like a 
basic cross became the common 

design on the return address only. The previous logo 
shape appears in 2006, with digital files showing a 
date of 2005; including the Know See Be image for 
the vision statement. 
 

Will the mission and vision change? 
The mission and vision of HNOJ will not change. It 
was felt that the mission and vision are still at the 

(Continued from page 1) 

 

Visit the New and Improved HNOJ Website 
 

By the time you receive this newsletter, the new HNOJ website should be in place. The new website has been redesigned 
to make commonly searched for information easier to locate and easier to view on your cell phone or tablet. New content 
also includes 60 Seconds to Connect announcements, videos and more. Go to our website, HNOJ.ORG, and navigate a 
new landscape today.   
 

 
Holy Name of Jesus Cancellation 

Policies for Severe Weather 
 

If Holy Name of Jesus events or classes are 
cancelled due to severe weather, a notice of this 
cancellation will be posted under “Latest News and 
Events” on the www.hnoj.org website.    
 

In addition, the cancellation will be broadcast over 
WCCO radio (Channel 830) and KARE11 (Channel 
11). You can call the parish office to double-check 
after noon. 

core of what we do at Holy Name of Jesus. 
 

Will the school logo/branding change? 
The school colors were attractive to many people 
in the process. The new parish branding colors 
emulate or coordinate well with the current school 
branding pallet. This will make it much easier to 
coordinate mutual advertising. Changing the 
school logo is not off the table, we just wanted to 
take some more time to review the options. 
 

Other ministry logo’s may also get a refresh 
throughout the year, for example we are looking 
at the Fall Festival logo.  
 

Will the exterior signage change? 

HNOJ is currently taking bids to determine the 
cost and scope of replacing the outside signs. 
Some ideas that have been put on the table 
include an electronic sign that would replace the 
need for vinyl banners at the entrance. However, 
there is no money currently budgeted for this 
expense. 
 

A special thank you to current and previous 
Communications Committee Members for their expertise, 
time and participation: Colleen Bosold, Dan Viehman, Paul 
Hess, Jennifer Spinler, Susan Spoden, Nate Reinhardt, 
Martha Laurent and Michele Schatz.  
 

If you have questions, please feel free to give me a call at 
763-233-0250 or email mhudlow@hnoj.org. 
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Outreach 

28
th
 Annual Pro-Life Cinnamon Roll Bake  

Sale and Breakfast 
 

Pro-life supporters and Confirmation students: your help is needed! 
 

A Community Caring for Life’s (ACCL) annual Cinnamon Roll Breakfast and Sale 
to benefit local pro-life causes will be held the weekend of Jan. 19-21, and we 
need many volunteers each day to bake and sell cinnamon rolls. To sign up, 
contact Tom Silver at 612-508-1088 or silvertom1948@yahoo.com. 
 

Here’s how you can get involved: 
 

Friday, Jan. 19 
 

· Baking and frosting, 5:30-9 p.m. 
 

Saturday, Jan. 20 
 

· 8:30 a.m.-noon, baking and frosting 
· Noon until finish (3:30-4 p.m.); baking, frosting and 
setup for Sunday 
· After 5 p.m. Mass, selling rolls  
 

Sunday, Jan. 21 
 

· Before and after 8:30 a.m. Mass; baking, selling, pouring coffee,  etc. 
· Before and after 10:30 a.m. Mass; baking selling, pouring coffee, etc. 
· Noon until finish (approx. 2 p.m.), cleanup 
· After 5:30 p.m. Mass, selling rolls 

More Than Tasty, Cinnamon 

Rolls Help New Families 
 

Sunday, Jan. 22, marks the 45th anni-
versary of the Supreme Court decision 
in the case of Roe vs Wade. In this mo-
mentous ruling, abortion in the US be-
came legal! This decision regarding the 
unborn has been a controversial topic 
for many years. Here at Holy Name of 
Jesus we have been remembering this 
unfortunate decision with a Pro-Life 
fund raising event on a weekend close 
to Jan. 22.  It began with a pancake 
breakfast for a few years. In January of 
1991, Lee Ann Silver became the presi-
dent of the Holy Name of Jesus Pro-Life 
group. Today it is called ACCL, A Com-
munity Caring for Life! Lee Ann asked 
her husband, Tom, if he would lead a 
group of men in putting on the annual 
fund raiser. As it was already in early 
January, Tom asked Father Arnold We-
ber if we could possibly skip the pan-
cake breakfast or do some other type of 
fund raiser. Fr. Arnold told Tom, “I don’t 

care what you do, but you are going to 

do something!” 

 

Tom sought out the help of his friend 
Jeff Van Beusekom to co-chair this 
event and together they decided that a 
cinnamon roll bake and sale along with 
a raffle could be done given the short 
deadline. Jeff & Tom were able to pro-
cure the pre-made frozen cinnamon 
rolls, frosting and packaging supplies 
along with raffle prizes in time to do the 

fundraiser. They chose a very aggres-
sive number of 400 dozen rolls. With 
the help of many men of the parish, they 
were able to bake, package and sell all 
the rolls and held the raffle too! A total 
success with the Blessings and the 
Grace of God! This was the start of the 
annual event that we will again hold this 
weekend for the 28th year.  
 

Jeff moved to Tennessee three years 
later and the decision was made to drop 
the raffle. Tom has continued to chair 
this event with the help of many, many 
volunteers. The men helped for a num-
ber of years but now this event is being 
supported by many others in the parish, 
namely confirmation students, parents, 
K of C members and other volunteers 
who support Pro-Life causes. 
 

Over the years, this fundraiser event 
has raised over $100,000 with all the 
proceeds being donated to Pro-Life  
organizations such as: North Side Life 
Care Center, Pro-Life Minnesota, Birth-
right and Minnesota Citizens Concerned 
for Life.  
 

Holy Name of Jesus has a long associa-
tion with a number of Pro-Life groups 
that are supported by the proceeds of 
the cinnamon roll sale. Many members 
of our faith community have volunteered 
at local pregnancy care centers Birth-
right, Northside Life Care and South-
west  Options for Women, serving wom-
en in need who are unexpectedly preg-
nant. The Archdiocesan Life Fund and 
Cradle of Hope Maternity Fund give last

-chance financial assistance to preg-
nant women or new families with medi-
cal expenses or housing crises that they 
cannot handle. MCCL and Prolife 
Across America educate the public 
about life issues and keep us all ap-
prised of legislative issues that concern 
respect for human life. And Prolife    
Action Ministries pray at abortion      
centers, trying to offer women seeking 
abortions a last-minute chance to 
choose life  instead. All of these non-
profit organizations depend on contribu-
tions from the faithful to achieve their 
mission; your purchase of cinnamon 
rolls makes their work possible. 
 

The official symbol of Pro-Life is the red 
rose. If you choose to come into the 
Good Samaritan Center this weekend 
and enjoy a cinnamon roll, you will see 
a red rose on each table. Many parish-
ioners have told Tom that when they 
see and smell the cinnamon rolls at 
Holy Name of Jesus, they automatically 
think of Pro-Life! Maybe the cinnamon 
roll has become the new Pro-Life    
symbol. 
 

Thank you to the parishioners of Holy 
Name of Jesus for supporting this very 
wonderful cause. 
 

Tom Silver and Karen Karn 
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Service 

Holy Name Against Hunger 

A Community Service Project 

Jan. 31, 2018 
 

On Jan. 31, Holy Name of Jesus will host a food-packing event in the 
gym. Impact Lives, a humanitarian food-aid organization, will facilitate 
this event. HNOJ School students will pack food during the school day. 
HNOJ parishioners and families are invited to pack food in 45-minute 
shifts from 4 p.m. to 7:45 p.m. in the evening. This is the eighth year 
we are gathering as a community to pack food for starving families and 
children. 
 

The goal of this service project is to help build awareness around 
those who have a greater need than us, and also to give our entire 
community an opportunity to work together through assembling and 
packing food. 
 

Parishioners interested in participating in an evening packing shift 
need to sign up for the packing shift of their choice online. Please visit 
hnoj.org/hnah to sign up for a packing shift.   
We are gathering donations to help offset the cost of the food we will pack and ship. We suggest that families signing up for a 
packing shift donate $50 to this event. Individuals are encouraged to donate $25.   
 

Nursery Availability:  We will have the Nursery open for the first two shifts of our food-packing event. If you have children 
under the age of five, we recommend signing up for either the 4 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. shift or the 5 p.m. to 5:45 p.m. shift. Please 
contact Theresa Reichert at 763-745-3483 or via email at treichert@hnoj.org and let her know that you need space reserved 
in the nursery for your younger child(ren). The younger children can play in a safe area while you and your older children 
experience the food-packing event together. 
 

Wednesday Fine Dining will be open in the Good Samaritan Center from 5:15 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. Once again, we will serve the 
same rice that we are packing for our poorer brothers and sisters. Stop by Fine Dining to taste what we are sending to third 
world countries! 
 

We are also seeking adults (ages 20 and up) to serve 
at this event as Core Volunteers. Core Volunteers 
need to be at HNOJ from 3:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Jan. 
31. 
 

Responsibilities of a Core Volunteer include: 

• Provide packing volunteers an orientation to their 
jobs 

• Help to direct, encourage and cheer on volunteers 

• Provide oversight to one packing station (up to 10 
volunteers) 

• Help to replenish supplies for your packing cell as 
they run low 

Globally, one in six people do not have sufficient food. 

Every day 18,000 children die of starvation. Every box of food 
we pack at this event will feed 216 people; or a family of six 
for more than a month. 
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Learning  

 

Extreme Faith Camp: June 25-29, 2018  

Registration Open for all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade teens! 

Extreme Faith Camp is a week-long camp for students 
currently in 6th, 7th and 8th grade. It’s a real camp, for real 
teens, where together we will encounter the one, real, living 
God. Surrounded by the beauty of northern Minnesota, on 
the campus on one of the elite camps of the Midwest, and 
saturated in the beauty of our rich Catholic tradition, 
Extreme Faith Camp is without a doubt a life-changing 
experience. We spend the week with teens from four other 
churches throughout the Archdiocese and have a blast with 
a crazy variety of activities (including an epic water slide), 
and we encounter Christ through the power of the 
Sacraments, challenging talks and small group sharing. 
This Catholic Camp is the real deal.   
 

Space is limited, so make sure to sign up early! Registration 
can be found at hnoj.org/camp or at the Parish Office.  
Contact Ashley Cermak: acermak@hnoj.org; 763-233-0251 
with questions! 

Genesis Retreat for 6th-8th Graders! 
 

Genesis is a two-day retreat for 6th, 7th and 8th grade teens 
put on by dedicated, well-trained, high school teens. This 
year's Genesis retreat will be held at Holy Name of Jesus 
Feb. 23-24, 2018. This is the fourth year of having this 
retreat opportunity at Holy Name of Jesus. The goal of this 
retreat is to empower middle school teens to live as disciples 
of Jesus Christ today. How? No gimmicks, real faith sharing, 
fun talks, great small groups, authentic relationships, and an 
entire weekend for and with other middle school teens. 
 

Why This Retreat? 
Genesis provides another retreat experience for our youth to 
come to more fully enter into a relationship with the Lord and 
each other. The longer we, as a parish, have with each 
junior high teen, the more we can know each one of them 
individually. By having the retreat here in our community, it 
offers our junior high teens the opportunity to form lasting 
and transformative relationships with adults and high school 
teens from our community. Luke 18 this past fall prepared 
many of our youth in grades 7-12 to receive God’s Love 
more fully in their lives. Retreats are an extremely powerful 
time in our relationship with the Lord. We desire to offer a 
retreat experience that includes our 6th graders as they 
approach their junior high and high school years. 
 

Why "Genesis"? 
The word, “genesis,” means beginning. It is the first book of 
the Bible where we see God create us in His image and 
likeness out of love. We see God’s desire for us to enter into 
a relationship of love with Him. This retreat helps us refocus 
on renewing our relationship with the Lord. Genesis is a way 
to return to the beginning of our faith life and focus on how 
the Lord is working in our lives. Throughout the weekend, 
youth will have an experience of this loving relationship with 
God. 
 

Cost: On or before Feb. 7:  $65; after Feb. 7: $80. More 
information and registration available at hnoj.org/genesis 
and in the parish office. (Scholarships are available--ask 
Ashley for details). 

Middle School Speaker Feb. 21 
 

Catholic speaker, David Rinaldi, 
will speak on the topic of 
Chastity for Parents and Middle 
School teens.  There will also be 
a parent-only question and 
answer session while teens are 
in small group. David Rinaldi will 
speak Feb. 21 during the regular 
MS Crew time of 6:15-7:30.  
 

Parents of non-MS Crew teens 
are welcome to join us!  For 
more information contact Ashley 
Cermak at acermak@hnoj.org. 

Our Sunday bulletins are typically sent to press Thursday 
morning. In order to ensure they are printed in a timely 
manner, all bulletin articles or event information must reach 
us by noon on Tuesday at the latest. 
 

Our monthly newsletters are sent to print two weeks before 
the first weekend of the month. The due date for content for 
the newsletter can vary. 
 

Here are the bulletin dates for January: 
Bulletin Date Deadline Date 
January 14 January 9 
January 21 January 16 
January 28  January 23 
 

The February 4 newsletter deadline is Monday, Jan. 15. 
These deadlines, and bulletin information, can also be 
found at https://www.hnoj.org/bulletin.  

Publication Deadlines  

Extreme Faith Camp 2017 

mailto:acermak@hnoj.org
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The Gift That Keeps on Giving 
 

All the gifts are opened – right? Or did you receive a gift that 
you will get in installments – like once a month? That would 
be a gift that keeps on giving. That was the type of present 
that Clark Griswold in the movie Christmas Vacation 
received. His company enrolled him in a “Jelly of the Month” 
club rather than giving him his usual Christmas bonus. 
While he is fuming, his wife’s cousin tries to put a positive 
spin on the situation by assuring Clark that his enrollment is 
“the gift that keeps on giving.” 
 

When you think about it, we celebrate the gift that keeps on 
giving every Christmas. Jesus is the gift that keeps on 
giving. While He came as a human being only once, He left 
us the gift of Himself. And He is with us, present to us, not 
just monthly, but always.  
 

We are all created by God. Through Baptism we become 
members of His family. That family is the Church founded by 
Jesus Christ. It has grown through the years in many ways, 
often by witness. Others see our way of living and desire to 
join us.  
 

From the earliest days, we have had people fulfill that desire 
by journeying through a Rite – what we call the Rite of 
Christian Initiation of Adults. Every year, they come and we 
respond by supporting and journeying with them. At the 
Easter Vigil they will make their final decision to be one with 
the family we know as the Catholic Church. They are 
responding to the call of God in their lives and preparing and 
praying for months. They desire the gift that keeps on giving 
– now and forever. 
 

Having been the recipient of that gift, we are called to 
respond by sharing it and assuring that it keeps on giving for 
others. It is a gift that fills us with a love that grows only by 
sharing it and giving it away. We work with God. We are the 
hands of Christ working with God to bring all of us together 
as the one family.  
 

Please support those who are on that journey this year. 
There are hundreds in our Archdiocese alone and fourteen 
here at Holy Name of Jesus. God assures us that our 
support, our gifts of prayer, will be returned to us in the form 

of new life and THE GIFT THAT KEEPS ON GIVING. 

~Your RCIA Team 

 

Cursillo Invitation 
 

The winter Cursillo 
weekends are fast 
approaching. Consider 
setting time aside to 
grow in the Lord and fellowship with friends who seek a 
common goal of living a Christ centered life. The Cursillo 
Weekend starts on Thursday evening and ends on 
Sunday evening. It will be hosted by Saints Joachim and 
Anne in Shakopee, Minnesota. They are scheduled for: 
 

Feb.15-18, 2018, Men's Weekend #365 
Feb. 22-25, 2018, Women's Weekend #366 
 

For more information contact Sheryl and Steve Tufo at 
sheryltufo@icloud.com or call Sheryl and Steve at  
612-868-3363 or check out The Twin Cities Cursillo 
Website at www.tc-cursillo.org. 

Learning  

 

Candidates 

(Baptized, seeking full communion) 
Kelsey Becker 
Elise Kutchmarek 
Brad Maenner 
Allison Mann 
Jeff Milligan 
Cody Miller 
Cole Miller 
Justine Miller 
Marissa Miller 

Catechumens  

(not Baptized) 
Jim Ferguson 
Brady Knott 
Joey Lieberman  
Sam Lieberman  
Ben Mei  
Finnegan Anderson 

Pints and the Padre  
 

You know that feeling when the 
conversation around a table, full of 
satisfying food and beverage, 
reaches its fever pitch? And the 
friends gathered are both fully 
relaxed and completely stimulated at the same time? It's 
that moment when a simple conversation transforms into 
something more. 
Pints and the Padre seeks to fill the lives of HNOJ's young 
adults with these moments. We can all go to happy hour, 
but Pints and the Padre seeks to transform those 
conversations into something fulfilling, fun and profound. 
Once a month we are gathering young adults at a local 
restaurant to have these kinds of transformative 
conversations with our own Fr. Bryce Evans.  
 

At Pints and the Padre, Fr. Evans is going to bring a single 
question to help jump-start the conversation and then we 
can ask any and all the questions we want. If you've ever 
questioned your faith or disagreed with a Church teaching, 
Pints and the Padre is a safe place to raise those 
questions. No judgment on questions, just clear, truthful, 
faithful answers.  
 

HNOJ will pick up the tab on appetizers and each person 
will be responsible for their own beverages.  
 

Basic Info 
Who: Young adults 21-35, bring anyone you'd like.  
Where: TBD—see website. 
What: Share a conversation, food and maybe a pint with 
Fr. Bryce Evans. Fr. Evans will bring a question, and we 
will ask all the questions we want.  
Cost: Appetizers are provided, but everyone is responsible 
for their own beverages. 
When: Most gatherings will be from 7:30-9 p.m. on 
Wednesday Evenings (some Sunday events too). The 
next date is Jan.17, 7:30-9:00 pm. 
 

See the full schedule and sign up for text reminders at 
https://www.hnoj.org/Pints. 

Keep in Your Prayers… 



 9 

 

  

Ladies – Reenergize at LIFFT 
 

Ladies in Faithful 
Fellowship Together  
is a monthly gathering 
of women who share, 
support and pray with 
each other. Our time 
will begin in fellowship 
over wine and small 
appetizers and 
sweets, move into a 
sharing of faithful 
witness and/or small group sharing, and end in prayer. 
We meet on the fourth Tuesday of each month at 7:30 
p.m. at HNOJ. We usually meet in Emmaus ABCD.  
 

We invite you to join us for the next meeting on Jan. 
23.  No need to sign up, or dress up. Come as you 
are. 
 

Mark your calendar for these future dates: 

• Jan. 23, 7:30 p.m.   

• Feb. 27, 7:30 p.m.  

• March 27, 7:30 p.m.   

• April 24, 7:30 p.m.   

• May 22, 7:30 p.m.   
 

If you are interested, but have not been able to attend 
a previous LIFFT evening, please email Chris at 
ckostelc@hnoj.org so we can add you to the email list 
for future communications. 

Career Transition Group Meeting 

Thursday, Jan. 18, from 7:30 – 8:30 a.m.  
Open Forum 
 

If you are between jobs or looking to develop your 
career, then the Career Transition Group meeting is 
the place to be. Career Transition Group provides 
tools and resources to help people reach their career 
goals. 
 

At this month’s meeting, 
John Hickman will head 
an open forum. You are 
welcome to invite your 
friends.  For more 
information about the 
Career Transition Group 
and how you can 
become involved can be 
found at www.hnoj.org/
career-transition-group.  
Also, follow Career 
Transition Group at 
HNOJ on LinkedIn.  

 

The Basics 
 

What happens when you sign up for HNOJ’s The Basics, a 
four-week course on the basics of our Catholic faith? Here 
are the kinds of comments we hear from past participants in 
The Basics: 
 

I found out I know a lot more about my faith than I thought I 
knew. I gained confidence that I know and can know my faith 
well.  
 

I went and bought a Bible after taking The Basics. I realized 
that if I am going to grow in my faith I need to be reading 
Scripture. The Basics gave me the skills to do that.  
 

The course helped me make connections between different 
areas of my faith life. I can now see how Jesus is the center 
of all we do as Catholics.  
 

The more I learned the more curious I became about our 
faith.  
 

I had lots of questions, but the course did a good job 
answering them, even when it wasn’t part of the curriculum.  
 

THE BASICS is a short, four-session study on the very 
basics of our Catholic faith. We’ll cover Scripture, Jesus, the 
Church, how we practice faith and much more. At the end of 
the study you will know where to go for answers and be 
confident in the foundation of your faith. The Basics is a 
bridge between what you know now and what you need to 
grow in your faith. 
 

A new session of The Basics begins again this month.  
 

When: Jan. 9, 16, 25 (Thursday), and 30 from 7-9 p.m.  
Where: HNOJ, Emmaus ABCD 
What: 4 Session study of the Basics of the Catholic faith. 
Cost: Free 
Who: Any and all adults.  
 

To register visit https://www.hnoj.org/TheBasics. Or if you 
have questions email Chris Kostelc at ckostelc@hnoj.org. 

Learning   
Support  

 

 

The Jan. 8, 2018 Baptism class start time has been 

changed to 6 p.m. 

 Baptism Time Change  
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Set Up and Manage Your Electronic/

Automatic Contributions through 

WeShare Online Giving 
 

Last October, HNOJ transitioned to WeShare 
Online Giving to allow for easy management of 
contributions. Through WeShare, you may use a 
bank account or credit card, to give to any 
collection, schedule automated donations and 
view payment history.  
 
If you have forgotten how to get into your 
WeShare account – here is the link: https://
hnoj.weshareonline.org/ 
 
Can’t login to WeShare? Your email address is 
your login. Last October we set up households 
using the primary email address on file. It’s 
possible that the address may be your spouse’s 
email, or an old email account.  
 
Forgot your password? Click the “If you have 
forgotten your password, click here” link and 
WeShare will send a temporary password to 
your email. 
 
Completely new to WeShare? The first time you 
use WeShare to make an online donation or 
register for an event, you will be given the option 
of creating an account.  
 
To set up a one-time or recurring donation by 
following these three easy steps: 
1. Go to https://hnoj.weshareonline.org/ 
2. Select the collection you wish to donate to        

and click to make a donation. 
3. Enter your payment information. 
 
That’s it. You can return at any time to edit your 
donation or to view your financial records. 
Still have questions? Check out our frequently 
asked questions page at https://www.hnoj.org/
online-donations or call the parish office at  
763-473-7901. 
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